Congres - NESHELM



UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

August 24, 1982

Malden C. Nesheim, Ph.D., Director Division of Nutrition Science Cornell University Savage Hall

Ithaca, N.Y. 14853

Dear Dr. Nesheim:

I see from my earlier letter to you in April that I confused you with Bob, as you may have confused me with George. I think that is all straightened out now. I must say it was marvelous to hear your broad, thoughtful and sound approach to the individual and to the population issues in nutrition and genetic interactions.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

/jml